
Dear Parents/Carers,
We have reached the end of another busy year. Despite the continued challenges following the pandemic,
we have been PROUD of our pupils and their incredible resilience.  We were especially PROUD of our year
6 leavers who worked hard this year and achieved results that they should feel PROUD of in their SATs
tests.
This week, we have said good bye and good luck to our Year 6 leavers and some well loved members of
staff (Mrs French, Mrs Arkinstall, Mr Faris and Mr Heathershaw). As they leave the Osborne Family, we
wish them well for the future. 
On behalf of Team Osborne, I would like to thank the parents and children for the lovely cards, messages
and gifts that were given to staff members this week. Your generosity and kindness was much appreciated.
We would like to wish you all a safe and happy summer break. We look forward to seeing the children
back at school on Wednesday 7th September, looking smart in their school uniform and feeling ready
for another fantastic school year!
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd 
Headteacher
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DIARY DATES
SEPTEMBER

07.09.22 - Children back to school

13.09.22 - Rec & KS1 Grandparents celebration

              3.15pm - 4pm                 

15.09.22 - KS2 Grandparents celebration

              3.25pm - 4.10pm 

16.09.22 - Children's University launch for                      

              parents. 9am - 9.15am

21.09.22 - Individual class photos

21.09.22 - KS2 Pride of Osborne Awards (for                                                

              the children who earned RESPECT

               awards in the Summer) 2.55pm.

22.09.22 - KS1 Pride of Osborne Awards (for 

              the children who earned RESPECT

              awards in the Summer) 2.45pm

30.09.22 - Year 2 Harvest Assembly

30.09.22 - Whole School Harvest collection          

               for Erdington Foodbank

CONTACT US
Website:

www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk



Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk



Telephone: 0121 464 3346



Twitter: @OsbornePriSch

USEFUL CONTACTS
Childline: 0800 1111

NHS: 111
Samaritans: 116123

Victim support: 08081689111
Anxiety UK: 03444775774

MIND (Mental Health Charity):
03001233393

Drinkaware: 03001231110
Erdington Foodbank: 07474 683927

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346



